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29" March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,
Re. Year 6 Tuck shop enterprise

The Year 6 children have been working on an enterprise project to support a local charity Stick N Step.
Stick 'n' Step works with children and young people with cerebral palsy, and their families, from all
across North West England and North Wales. The organisation was formed in 2002 by a group of
parents of children and young people who have cerebral palsy. Stick 'n' Step was established to provide
free conductive education sessions to children and young people from across North West England and
North Wales. The organisation is completely independent and receives all of its funding from the
generosity of local people, communities, businesses and grant making trusts. They work with 72 children
and families on a weekly basis during term time and it costs in the region of £4,500 per child per year to
offer their services.

As part of their leadership development, the Year 6 children have requested that we set up a Healthy
Schools Snack Shop for the school so that they everyone can enjoy a healthy snack at break time. All
profits that are raised from the enterprise will be donated directly to Stick N Step.

Year 6 children have considered very carefully the items that they are going to be selling. The prices of
the fruit, both dried and fresh, will range depending on what they are selling but the highest priced items
are likely to be around 50p. In negotiation with the kitchen staff, they will also have special days where
they will be selling items such as toast or crumpets. They are also going to have days where they sell
items like popcorn. As we have a number of children with allergies, all items for sale will be carefully
checked.

If you would like your child to purchase a piece of fruit or other items at break time from the Year 6
enterprise shop, please send your child to school with some change in a named purse. The purse will
stay in school in a box in the classrooms and will be brought home over the weekend to be replenished
with change. The Snack Shop will be open every day on the playground at breaktime for the summer
term. Iltems for sale and their prices (including the “special days”) will be posted on the weekly
newsletter.

The Snack shop will not be selling drinks and, as such, the arrangements that are already in place for
morning drinks (juice) and that parents are invoiced for will remain so as to not cause any confusion.

Regards

Mr M Ashton
Deputy Headteacher and SENDCo
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